
Star Readers
Y1: Mariia & Thomas
Y2: Davie & Carl
Y3: James 
Y4: Andrew
Y5: Gabko
Y6: Tuana

Keen Learners
Y1: Memphis & Mika
Y2: Sophia V & Fadi
Y3: Derin
Y4: Dillon
Y5: Ethan
Y6: Zoe

Dear St Peter’s Families,

We have had another great week here at St Peter’s all ending with our Macmillan coffee event today.

On Monday,  you are invited into school during our soft start to have a look at the  wonderful work 
happening in your child’s books. Please note that once the  bell is rung at 8:55am we will need you  to 
vacate the building so that learning can resume for the day.

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.
Mrs Carrington

I am reading A Different Sort of Norman by Abigail Balfe 

Watch this space for 
updates from 

children’s progress 
on Numbots & TTRS!

Headteacher’s note

Attendance and punctuality is crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. 
Many thanks for all your support and efforts… 2 Ebury with 100%
This week’s overall attendance is: 96% which is our school  
target 

Awards this week go to…

Friday 29th September, 2023
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

EYFS SUPERSTARS:  Layla & Ava



Greetings from St Peter’s Church

Reverend Julie’s Final 
Service

Reverend Julie gave her last service 
at St Peter’s this Thursday. 

Reverend Julie received a book of 
children’s goodbye, thank you’s and 
well wishes from each year group. 
Year 3 had their first opportunity to 

read prayers during mass! 
Representative children from each 
year group read a special prayer to 
Reverend Julie. We wish Reverend 

Julie all the best on her next 
chapter. 

Today we celebrated my last mass at 
St Peter's school.  We had a lovely 
service and I was very touched by the 
cards and flowers given to me by the 
children and staff.  I also loved the 
prayer given by the whole school!  I 
have greatly loved my eight years at 
St Peter's and will miss the children 
and the wonderful school.  I will 
continue to hold the school and all of 
you in my prayers.  I hope to see 
many of you this Saturday for the 
church Michaelmas fair 12-4 pm.  

With all God's blessings,

Revd Julie

It was lovely to see many of you at Revd Julie’s farewell 
Eucharist last Sunday in Church.  Thank you for making 
it such a special day.  Julie is with us right up to our 
Michaelmas Fair at the Church this coming Saturday 
(30th September) from 12 noon to 4 pm in the church 
grounds.  You would all be warmly welcome at the Fair 
and indeed at our services on Sunday morning, 
especially our Family Eucharist at 0945.
 
Signing supplementary school form for church 
attendance.
I will be available in my office in the church for the 
signing of supplementary school forms to confirm St 
Peter’s Church attendance between the following times. 
Please note that the supplementary evidence they 
require me to sign for relates to SUNDAY ATTENDANCE 
at St Peter’s Church and not compulsory midweek 
attendance at the midweek School Mass.
Thursday 5th October from 2 pm to 5 pm
Friday 6th October from 9 am to 12 noon

Father Jonathan



Swimming 2023/2024

Year 2 - 6 Swimming

Y3 - Fridays - 9:45 - 10:15
Y4 - Fridays - 10:15 - 10:45

Year 2 - Spring - Summer
Year 5 - Summer 1
Year 6 - Summer 2

We rely on parents/carers to help with 
walking to and from lessons. If you are 
able to volunteer, please sign up at the 

office. 

Matthew
2119

Mark
2662

Luke
2657

John
2687

Most points in 
KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

Eva
2W

Ethan
5P

Article 39 of the UNCRC says children and young people have the right to recover from 
difficult things that happen to them, and that they can expect to receive the help that 
allows them to do so. 

A Message from Aramide! 

Aramide Salami

Educational 
Mental Health 

Practitioner

Secondary School Deadlines

31st October - Secondary Registration Deadline 
1st March - National Offer Date
Westminster’s Application Website with tips & information: 

Upcoming Dates & Events

● 2nd Oct - Friends of St Peter’s Work Show and Tell 
(8:30 - 9:00)

● 5th Oct - Whole School Harvest Mass in Church 
● 6th Oct - Coffee Morning - Friends of St Peter’s 

Organising Christmas Event 
● 10th Oct - How to Support your Child with Feelings of 

Anxiety Workshop. 9:15am in the Main Hall

Eco Committee will be 
working soon to see how we 

can keep our school 
environmentally friendly. 

https://www.westminster.gov.uk/children-and-families/education/school-admissions/starting-secondary-school-september-2023



